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DON WELLS  
IPP (Term 17)

dfw73vette@att.net

u

RICK WATSON
Board Member (Term 17)

rickandkaren@mindspring.com

u

NORMAN WALKER  
Jr. Board Member (Term 17)
norman_walker@charter.net

u

JIM FORSYTHE
Board Member (Term 17/18)

txjim1056@gmail.com
u

ROBERT GEYER
Board Member (Term 17)

crhg@aol.com

JOHN ARMES: President
armesgs@gmail.com

u

BECKY CLARK: Vice President
dcbc5356@charter.net

u

MICHELLE AGGAS: Secretary
mlaggas@gmail.com

u

 JERRY CRIM: Treasurer
jerrydcrim@hotmail.com

u

 GLENDA McMAHAN: NCCC Governor
glenda-gm@att.net

u

 DOUG McMAHAN: Webmaster
macsvettes@gmail.com
www.cowtownvettes.org

u

PAUL JACKSON: Newsletter Editor 
CTV_Newsletter@yahoogroups.com

pjatctv@gmail.com
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Membership Meeting Location and CTV Sponsor

Bold italic type denotes CTV events * Denotes required attendance and participation for 100%er Award eligibility
tMembers attending these Events receive 100%'er credit in lieu of Cowtown Events
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CaLeNDarthe
Space constraints mean it is not always possible to show every-
thing on this calendar. Please check the website in addition!!!

Better Breakfast Month
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parents Day
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NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM

Don Brown: Ambassador

dbrown1157@aol.com
u

NCCC EVENTS

Donald Hickman: Chairperson
 donaldlhickman@sbcglobal.net

Doug McMahon: Co-Chairperson

u
NEWSLETTER

Paul Jackson: Chairperson

CTV_Newsletter@yahoogroups.com

u
NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION

Cydnie Geyer: Chairperson

Robert Geyer: Co-Chairperson

geyerdrill@aol.com

u
PARLIAMENTARIAN

Raley Smith: Chairperson

rsmith1203@att.net

u
SOCIALS

Becky Clark: Chairperson

dcbc5356@charter.net

u 
SOCIAL MEDIA

Doug McMahan: Chairperson
macsvettes@gmail.com 

u
TEXAS MOTOR SPEEDWAY

Scott Wheeler: Chairperson

wheelfs@gmail.com

u
TIMING

Becky Clark: Chairperson

dcbc5356@charter.net

AUDIT

Karen Watson: Chairperson
rickandkaren@mindspring.com

u
CAR SHOW

Bill Buehler: Chairperson

buehler8721@gmail.com

Jerry Crim: Co-Chair

u
CHARITIES

Jane Buehler: Chairperson

buehler8721@gmail.com

u
CTV CRUISER

William Nolan: Chairperson

wmmnolan@msn.com

Mary Pittman: Co-Chair

u
CTV HISTORIAN

Mary Pittman: Chairperson

marypittman@hotmail.com

u
EQUIPMENT

Robert Geyer: Chairperson

 geyerdrill@aol.com

u
LOGO MERCHANDISE

Donna Forsythe: Chairperson

dforsythe817@gmail.com

u
MEMBERSHIP/WELCOME

Gwynne Hanna:Chairperson

vettelady67@sbcglobal.net

u 

MID-AMERICA

Jerry Lindsay: Chairperson

jelelind@aol.com

Committee Chairs 2017 Committee Chairs 2017
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VIce PresIdenT's rePorT

 

AUGUST

Thanks to Fred and Donna Rosett for offering their home for the 
CTV pool party.  Hope everyone had a good time in and out of the 
pool and fun visiting with other CTV members. 

SEPTEMBER

Our September 100%er will be dinner and a movie.  On Sep-
tember 23rd we will meet at 5:00 pm for dinner at Babes Fried 
Chicken in Granbury.  You can arrive in Granbury early if you want 
to spend some time shopping on the square.  Following dinner we 
will go to the Brazos Drive-in Movie Theater for a double feature.  
The movie starts at dusk and we should be there 30 to 45 minutes 
before the movie begins. So depending on how long dinner takes, 
we may have some time to kill, but that would be better than being 
rushed to catch the movie.  Plus, we want to try to park together 
at the drive-in so the earlier we get there, the better.  Cost of the 
movie is $20.00 per car or $10.00 per single person, cash only.  No 
debit or credit cards.  There is a concession stand with snacks and 
sodas, but feel free to bring your own refreshments.  Bring your 
lawn chairs and portable radio in case you want to sit outside your 
car and socialize before or during the movie.  The movie sound will 
broadcast on station 89.1 FM.

OCTOBER 

On Saturday October 14th the Brazos River Corvette Club will be 
holding their 12th annual corvette show on historic Granbury square.  
We hope everyone supports BRCC by entering their cars as they in 
turn support ours. 

Saturday, October 21st  will be Cowtown’s 16th Annual Corvette Car 
Show.  It will be held at 4921 Overton Ridge Blvd. (in the parking lot 
in front of Bed, Bath, and Beyond). This will be the October 100%er.  
This is a major event for Cowtown and everyone is encouraged to 
enter their cars. There is also a need for volunteers to help in a num-
ber of capacities. It's a chance to see some 
great cars and visit with some interesting 
people. Check the website and newsletter 
for additional details.
Got any questions?  
Contact me at dcbc5356@charter.net.

Becky Clark
Vice President
dcbc5356@charter.net

Words from our PresIdenT

Hello My Cow-
town Friends,

I have truly ap-
preciated the 
turn out for our 
Monthly Meetings 

and watching you all engage in 
talk and just enjoying life.  It 
never ceases to amaze me how 
such an amazing car that we all 
have the privilege to own and 
drive can have such a following 
of just good people enjoying 
life together.  I can’t thank you 
all enough for your support for 
this club and making it such a 
great place to meet and make 
others so comfortable during 
our times together.  

We have a full Month of things 
to do with some National Events 
for those of you who like to test 

your driving skills, as well as 
enjoying an old fashion Drive-
In Movie.  

No matter what you choose to 
do, just have fun with it and 
always stay safe.  Before you 
know it, this year will be fin-
ished and we have some elec-
tions in our near future to think 
about.  If you are at all inter-
ested in any position in our 
club, please come talk to any of 
us, we would love to hear from 
you.  

Thanks again everyone for 
making this club such a great 
place to enjoy life together.

John Armes
President
armesgs@gmail.com

JOIN US TO REPRESENT
COWTOWN at the 2017 BRCC Car Show

BRCC donates their NCCC Sanctions to Cowtown for
the following competition year due to our 

participation in their annual car show.

Car Show Date: October 14, 2017

Detail your Vette for this show and enter 
Cowtown’s the week after!

Car Show Location: Historic Granbury Square

Note: Cowtown has won the Club Participation Award 
for the last 6 years – let’s keep it going!

We typically have a caravan that departs from 
Cracker Barrel in Benbrook, located at I-20 & Winscott

mailto:bcdc5356%40charter.net?subject=
mailto:dcbc5356%40charter.net?subject=
mailto:armesgs%40gmail.com?subject=


www. cowtownvettes.org www. cowtownvettes.orgPage 6 Page  7

Ok, the temperatures sure soared to 
the normal for August, however, our 
members still went out and had fun 
in their Corvettes. The latest event 
pages from these events include 
Cook Children’s Christmas in July 

Party, Don’t Forget to Feed the Pets, Pool Party 
at the Rosett’s, and the NCCC Autocross Events in 
Waco. Thanks this month to Fred Rosett, William 
Nolan, and Jane Buehler for providing photos; 
adding to the photos we provided.
As of this writing, our Cowtown members that are 
attending convention have departed DFW. They 
should be arriving in Bowling Green, KY Sunday 
evening the 20th. They will enjoy a week of fun 
with Corvette friends from all over the nation. On 
Friday, during the NCCC Nat’l Awards Banquet, 
they will present all national awards which does 
include the NCCC National Newsletter and Web-
site contest winners; keep your fingers crossed! 
2018 Officer Elections are just around the corner, 
the best way to have fun is to get involved. Since 
elections are over a month away, I would ask that 
you familiarize yourself with what positions are 
available. Think about it, ask questions if needed 
and let’s have a good turnout of candidates for 
2018. This club needs good candidates and new 
thoughts to keep it progressing with the times. 
Yes, we are a car club, however everyone has dif-
ferent thoughts and ideas which can contribute to 
making this club better. As candidates are nomi-
nated, they will added to the webpage so every-
one knows who has been nominated.  As elections 
get closer, the final candidates will have an oppor-
tunity to post their Bio on that page.

Social Media: The webmaster also heads up 
the Social Media committee; something any of you 
can get involved with.  I know lots of you have 
Facebook accounts and post all the time.  When 
you post a club or NCCC event, don’t forget to tag 
Cowtown Vettes with the post or photo, regardless 
if you are on this committee or not.  We would also 
ask that you pay attention to what you post on so-
cial media; please DO NOT post pictures of Vettes 
racing or other actions that might jeopardize the 

owner’s insurance (i.e. photos with license plates).

Photos: Grab that camera (or smartphone) when 
you get into your Corvette. We can always use 
more and different styles / views of high-resolu-
tion photos for our website & newsletter.  Please 
try to take your photos in the largest format your 
smartphone / camera offers.  Hint: smartphone / 
tablet photos are marginal – unless you set the 
camera to its highest resolution.  For any photo 
you provide, I resize them for use on the web 
along with a larger format for the Low-Down and 
the slideshows at our membership meetings.  Rec-
ognition is also provided to the photographer on 
each of their photos.  

The club has a couple of dozen email distribu-
tion lists which are maintained by the webmaster. 
If you change your email address, mailing address, 
your Vettes, etc., please let membership know so 
that your information can be updated. If by chance 
you are not receiving the CTV-All emails then your 
correct email address must not be in the system; 
contact us. Send all email and address updates to: 
ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com.  NOTICE: 
When you are added to a list, you will receive an 
email asking you to confirm and join – you MUST 
accept this in order to be confirmed into the dis-
tribution list; the invite (from yahoogroups) will 
eventually time-out as well so don’t delay.

Please don’t hesitate to shout if you have sugges-
tions, questions or comments about your Club’s 
website, Facebook account or eMail distribution 
lists; after all this is YOUR website and I am only 
the caretaker of it.   

Doug McMahan
Webmaster
macsvettes@gmail.com

WebmasTer

  

Gwynne Hanna
Membership / Welcome Chairperson
vettelady67@sbcglobal.net

08/02 - Larry & Vicki Currey
08/03 - Scott & Mo Wheeler
08/05 - Ray & Denice Kaspar
08/10 - John & Jan Brefcznski
08/14 - Steve & Rhonda Weible
08/24 - Mike & Shawna Tucker
08/27 - Raley & Jo Anne Smith
08/28 - Don & Karyn Fowler

08/02 - Cliff Griffith 
08/03 - Ruth Marie Nice 
08/04 - Deborah Jackson 
08/04 - Karl Samuel 
08/07 - Joy Williams 
08/08 - Michelle Aggas 
08/12 - Larry Dyer 
08/16 - Jack Winter 
08/21 - Frank Testa 
08/22 - Conny Mc Crary 
08/22 - Nancy Moulton 
08/23 - Nancy Dick 
08/23 - Janice Dyer 
08/25 - Jack Rogers 
08/27 - Dalton Wharton 
08/30 - Christi Martin 

Dick & Shelia Gutman 
Brenda Silcox

New Members
None this month

Visitors

membershIP

ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com
mailto:macsvettes%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:vettelady67%40sbcglobal.net?subject=
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Can you believe it is already September??  

The year is flying by and before you know it 2018 
will be peeking around the corner.  It isn’t too late to 
rack up some cruiser points for 2017.....it only take a 
little time and effort.  The cruiser program is a way 
to encourage members either individually or in a 
group to get out and drive their Corvettes.  The more 
crooked and curvy the road the more fun the cruise.

There are currently no scheduled cruises on the cal-
endar.  The last one was a drive up through Arkansas, 
Missouri, Tennessee and into Kentucky to the NCCC 
National Convention in Bowling Green.  Robert and 
Cydnie Geyer led this cruise and we will look forward 
to hearing a report from them.

If anyone has cruise ideas for the fall please let us 
know so we can get your cruise on the calendar.

For those of you that are collecting cruiser points 
please note that your completed log sheet must be 
turned in to the Cruiser Chairman by midnight, 
November 5, 2017 and the photos must be turned 
in by midnight on November 12, 2017.  Also, 
don’t forget the “What I Saw Along the Way” photo 
contest.  You do not have to participate in the cruiser 
program to participate in this contest.  Each member 
can submit 3 photos ( 4 x 6 ) of your Corvette taken 
in an interesting or unusual setting that you saw 
along the way while you were out cruising.  These 
photos must be turned prior to the start of the 
November meeting and the winner is selected 
by popular vote.

So......

Get Cruising!!!

William Nolan
Cruiser Chairperson
wmmnolan@msn.com

Mary Pittman
Co-Chairperson

coWToWn cruIser

Jane Buehler
Charities Chairperson
buehler8721@gmail.com

charITIes

Cowtown Vettes donated money from our charity fund to support the Cook Children's "Christmas in July" party 
held on July 25th.  Members dressed in red and wore Christmas hats to help the children with games, refresh-
ments, picking out a new toy and getting their picture made with Santa and Mrs. Claus.  It was very rewarding for 
us to be there and nice for the children, their parents and siblings to take a break from their stay in the hospital.  
After the event, we headed to La Famalia for lunch.  

Thanks to the following members who were there to support this event:

Jane and Bill Buehler              Bob Pressler
Red and Barb Greenfeder Fred and Margaret Proctor
Gary and Gwynne Hanna Jo Anne Smith
Connie McCreary              Jinny Van Buren
Doug McMahan              Dalton and Connie Wharton
Mary Pittman 

Thanks to all the club members who donated pet food, coupons and money at our August club meeting!   I was 
very impressed with the amount of food donated this year!  

Our donations are delivered to the "Don't Forget to Feed Me" pet food program.  Learn more about this great 
program at https://www.dontforgettofeedme.org.  Thanks again to Kim and James West for taking the coupons 
and money and shopping to add more food to our donation before delivery.

Stay tuned for the total amount of pounds of food donated.   I think it will surpass last year's donation! 

mailto:wmmnolan%40msn.com?subject=
https://www.dontforgettofeedme.org
mailto:buehler8721%40gmail.com?subject=
https://www.dontforgettofeedme.org
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cook chIldrens chrIsTmas In July Pool ParTy socIal

July 25th 2017
Fort Worth, TX

August 5th 2017
Fort Worth, TX
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feed The PeTs - 08/04/2017 nccc eVenT

August 12th 2017
Waco, TX

Historic Granbury Square
Location of the 2017 BRCC Car Show
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nccc eVenTs

Cowtown’s LAST NCCC Event for 2017 is 
on our calendar and on the Southwest Region 
Schedule, along with flyers.  We would ask that 
you please mark your November calendar to as-
sist in hosting and participating in this event.  
Our website also has information pages around 
the event, click on the event on the calendar 
page or off our home page. This has been des-
ignated the CTV 100%er for November; to earn 
100%er credit you need to work and/or compete 
in the event.

• Sat. & Sun. November 18-19, 2017 
– Our annual No-Frills Autocross Scramble 
held jointly with CCT; 14 autocrosses over 
the 2-day event.  Our part of the event is on 
Saturday; CCT’s on Sunday.  This event is out 
at the Mineral Wells Heliport, the same lo-
cation as our Practice Autocross in 2015; or 
our September 2016 NCCC event.  The course 
will be slightly longer and somewhat differ-
ent than it was at practice since I never de-
sign and use the same course.  If you enjoyed 
the Practice Autocross, I would invite you to 
participate in this event – you will have just 
as much fun; remember, it is still you against 
the clock.  New NCCC participants can par-
ticipate in NOVICE class for their first eight 
events.

If you have questions around NCCC, our events 
or competing, please don’t hesitate to contact 
Donald, Doug or your NCCC Governor – Glenda.

Donald Hickman
NCCC Event Coordinator
donaldlhickman@sbcglobal.net

Doug McMahon
Co Event Coordinator

naTIonal corVeTTe museum

I hope everyone who attended the 
convention was able to visit the 
National Corvette Museum while 
in Bowling Green. If you were in-
spired while visiting the museum I 
suggest that becoming a member 

is a nice way to ensure the future of the museum 
and also enjoy some cool benefits. 

You may or may not be aware of it, but every 
year the National Corvette Museum inducts a 
few people to the Corvette Hall of Fame. These 
can be GM employees (I.E. engineers, designers, 
marketers, etc.), Corvette Dealers, Corvette en-
thusiasts, racers, tuners, or anyone else who has 
made a significant contribution to the Corvette 
world. The induction of the new members to the 
Corvette Hall of Fame is conducted in conjunc-
tion with the annual NCM Anniversary celebra-
tion that is held the weekend before Labor Day. 

One of this year’s inductees is Peter Brock. 
In 1959 Peter was the youngest designer that 
worked at General Motors at the time at 19 and 
for that matter since. Peter, Bill Mitchell, who 
was the GM vice president of styling and Larry 
Shinoda were assigned to design a concept car 
based on the “stillborn racing project” 1957 Cor-
vette SS. Another concept car, so what is the big 
deal?  Well, this particular concept car became 
the influence and inspiration for the design of 
the upcoming C2 model. Here is the weird part; 
the project was not funded by the General, but 
instead was privately funded. Peter later became 
a great figure in the world of motorsports. 

Another of this year’s inductees is a gentleman 
named Jim Minneker. Jim was a racer and an en-
gineer who had a unique understanding of what 
makes power and what it takes to control that 
power on the track. Jim joined the Corvette team 
in 1986 and spent the next 10 years working on 
the LT1, LT4, and the legendary LT5 engines that 
would become the heart of the XR1 Corvette su-
percar. He later became the engineering manag-
er for GM High Performance Vehicle Operations.

As a racer, Jim competed in the 
SCCA World Challenge, the IMSA 
Supercar series, IMSA GT and the 
Grand Am series. He was also 
a member of the team of eight 
drivers that set the 24-Hour Speed Endurance 
World Record Run in 1990, driving a stock ZR-1 
Corvette at an average speed of 175.885 mph. 
Jim was also involved in assisting the National 
Corvette Museum when it was first opening, ar-
ranging for displays relating to powertrain and 
engineering. He was ultimately elected as Chair-
man of the Board of the NCM where he was 
instrumental in setting the course for a bright 
future. 

The final 2017 inductee to the NCM Corvette 
Hall of Fame is a Corvette racer named Tommy 
Morrison. In the early 1980s, he partnered with 
Jim Cook to form Morrison-Cook Motorsports. 
He was credited with dominating showroom 
stock racing. He set out to prove that Mobil 1 
and Corvette were a nearly unbeatable combina-
tion racking up more 24-hour endurance wins 
than any team before them–thus starting a spon-
sorship relationship that is still winning to this 
day. Jim also provided race test data to GM a en-
gineer that was invaluable in the design of new 
models. His wins on the track were also instru-
mental in establishing Corvette as a high perfor-
mance icon. So important was this achievement 
that the National Corvette Museum has a long-
term exhibit on display with the actual record 
run car, and plaster casts of Tommy, Jim Min-
neker and John Heinricy surrounding it.

As always, Happy motoring and if you want in-
formation on NCM membership you can email 
me at DBrown1157@aol.com.

Don Brown
NCM Ambassador

dbrown1157@aol.com

mailto:donaldlhickman%40sbcglobal.net?subject=
mailto:DBrown1157%40aol.com?subject=


SW Region Clubs

BRAZOS RIVER CORVETTE CLUB (BRCC)
Granbury, TX • SW-540

u

CEN-TEX CORVETTE CLUB (CTCC)
Waco, TX • SW-200

u

CONTRABAND CORVETTES 
PERFORMANCE DRIVERS (CCPD)

Lake Charles, LA • SW-603
u

CORVETTE CLUB OF OKLAHOMA CITY (CCOC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-468

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF TEXAS (CCT)
Dallas, TX • SW-074

u

CORVETTE OWNERS ASSOCIATION  
OF SOUTH TEXAS (COAST)
San Antonio, TX • SW-143

u

COWTOWN VETTES (CTV)
Fort Worth, TX • SW-055

u

EAST TEXAS CORVETTE CLUB (ETCC)
Lufkin, TX • SW-577

u

LONGHORN CORVETTE CLUB (LCC)
Austin, TX • SW-207

u

MID-COAST CORVETTE CLUB (MCCC)
Lake Jackson, TX • SW-170

u

OKLAHOMA CITY CORVETTE CLUB (OCCC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-131

u

SAN JACINTO CORVETTE CLUB (SJCC)
Houston, TX • SW-063

u

TEXAS COMPETITION  
CORVETTE CLUB (TCCC) 
McGregor, TX • SW-569

u

TEXAS CORVETTE  
MOTORSPORTS CLUB (TCMC)

Houston, TX • SW-568
u

TEJAS VETTES (TV)
Plano, TX • SW-163

u

TEXAS OUTLAWS CORVETTE CLUB (TOCC)
Graham, TX • SW-198

u

TIN HALL TOYS (THT)
Santa Fe, TX • SW-392

u

TULSA VETTE SET (TVS)
Tulsa, OK • SW-248
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Complete schedule and flyers for these events can be found at 

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html

September here already! Before long 
we will be talking about the end of 
the year! Renewals will start Oct. 1st 
so come prepared to renew with this 
great club!  …renewal form with de-

tails is on our website.

Convention will be over by the time you read this! 
I am sure it was a lot of fun and excitement! Cow-
town Vettes had several couples that went. Ask one 
of them how much fun they had. Next year, we 
will all want to attend the 2018 NCCC Convention, 
it will be put on by Tin Hall Toys of the Southwest 
Region; with help from others in the region. We 
will want to support them in this big undertaking. 
The date is July 15-20 in New Orleans, LA.

Several things going on in September in the South-
west Region. Sept. 2-3 is 14 low speed events in 
Mineral Wells by Tejas Vettes. Sept. 17 (Sunday only) 
is Longhorn Corvette Club’s event at Little River for 
a people’s choice car show and a matching times 
record and ET drags. Then to finish up the month 
(9/30-10/1) will be 14 low speed events in Edmond, 
OK. We will also have a governor’s meeting that 
we will bid on our 2018 events.

Cowtown Vettes has a great race group this year. 
We are out there having lots of fun and socializing 
with our fellow NCCC members.

The Southwest Top 10 Standings are as follows:

• Kevin Anthony #1
• Norman Walker #2
• Doug McMahan #3
• Larry Schaapveld #6 
• Doc Lambert #8

Women:

• Cathy Anthony #1
• Glenda McMahan #2

Cowtown is #2.

Even if you don’t compete at these events, drive 
out and check it out and gain a few cruiser points 
at the same time.

Save the Wave!

Glenda McMahan
2015NCCC Governor 
glenda-gm@att.net

nccc GoVernor2017 sWr comPeTITIon schedule

DATE LOCATION EVENT CLUB

09/02-03
Mineral 

Wells
Mineral Wells Heliport 
14 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊

TOCC

09/08-09
St Louis, 

MO
NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat’l

09/17 Holland, TX
Little River Dragway

LCC
People’s Choice Car Show, MT, Record & ET Drag Events ◊

9/30-10/1 Edmund, OK

Edmund Fire Academy CCOC

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊ TVS

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊ SCCC

09/30 Edmund, OK 3rd SWR GOVERNOR’S MEETING - 7 PM @ TBD SWR

10/21-22
Edmund, OK 

Noble, OK

Edmund Fire Academy

COAST
7 Low-Speed Autocross Events ◊

Thunder Valley in Noble

3 Drag Events - MT, Record & ET ◊

10/28-29 Houston, TX

Houston Police Academy
SJCC 

CMCT
10 Low-Speed Autocross Events

4 Low-Speed Autocross Events

11/10-11
St Louis, 

MO
NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat’l

11/18-19
Mineral 

Wells, TX

Mineral Wells Heliport 
7 Low-Speed Autocross Events  
7 Low-Speed Autocross Events 

CTV 
(BRCC) 

CCT

11/18
Mineral 

Wells, TX
4th Governors Meeting - 7pm @ TBD SWR

12/01-03
NOLA Mo-
torsports 
Park, LA

Convention Warm-Up / Regional Fundraiser? 
Friday: non sanctioned high speed open track event provided 
by NOLA (Practice day for 2018 Convention High Speed) $200 
early registration fee 
Saturday: 7 Low-Speed Autocross Events 
Sunday: 7 Low-Speed Autocross Events

CCPD 
CMCT 
CTCC 
ETCC 
TOCC

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html
http://www.ncccswregion.org/
mailto:glenda-gm%40att.net?subject=
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CTV Logo  
Merchandise

Hello everyone. Welcome to the Logo Merchandise store. 
There are lots of great things for sale with the Cowtown logo 
on them:
Caps.Visors, Sweatshirts, Long Sleeve T-shirts, Short Sleeve T-shirts, 
Men’s & Women’s Long Sleeve Denim Shirts, Polo shirts Name Tags 

(Please note that on all shirt orders,  
2XL and up sizes are slightly higher)

If you want your name added to your shirt,  
it’s only $3 more!

Or if you want a Cowtown logo or a certain year  
Corvette on one of your own shirts it’s only $5!

We also have stickers, patches and koozies

So stop by the Logo table before and after the meeting to place 
your order. You’ll get your order by the next meeting.

Thanks! Donna Forsythe 
Logo Merchandise Chairperson

Jerry Lindsay
Mid America Chairperson
jelelind@aol.com

“ I can get you Corvette parts 
from a major Corvette parts 
supplier for 10% off and  
free shipping.”

WHO DOES WHAT

BILL BUEHLER • 817-45PLANS
PROFESSIONAL DESIGN

www.45plans.com
Residential & Commercial: Design, Planning –  

Stock, Custom & Remodel

u HOME DESIGN AND PLANNING u

Current club members enjoy a FREE 
“Who Does What” 

listing.  Listings renew each December.  
Contact the Editor for more info. 

DOUG McMAHAN • 817-473-3837
MAC’S DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY

www.macs.douglasmcmahan.com
General Photography, Custom Collages,  

Digital Artwork, Posters, etc.

u DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY u

DON WELLS • 817-706-9660
   BRUCE LOWRIE CHEVROLET

donwells@brucelowrie.com
New Car Sales

u AUTOMOTIVE SALES u

CRAIG MURPHY • 817-228-6595
CRAIG’S KARAOKE & DJ CONNECTION

cramrp@sbcglobal.net
DJ for All Your Party Entertainment Needs

u ENTERTAINMENT u

coWToWn corVeTTes markeTPlace

1/
20
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coWToWn corVeTTes cars and ParTs

JOE ROSALES • 817-399-8584
jmr353@yahoo.com

Music For ALL Occassions



Future Corvette Owners  
Association (FCOA)

Do you have a son, daughter, grandson, granddaughter, niece, nephew, or 
are a guardian to a child under the age of 16 years. If so, don’t forget to 
enroll him/her in the Future Corvette Owners Association (FCOA), 
NCCC’s youth organization.   

Website: http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html

all correspondence should be sent to:
COWTOWN VETTES
P.O. Box 1974
Fort Worth, Texas 76101

The Cowtown Low-Down is published monthly for the members of Cowtown Vettes, and printed by LaserCopy Digital Production, Grand Prairie, Texas.
All rights are reserved. All unauthorized reproduction of artwork, photos or articles, in whole or any part thereof, is prohibited. All unauthorized use violates state and federal laws.

DO YOU HAVE A NEW ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL ADDRESS? HAVE YOU SOLD YOUR CORVETTE OR BOUGHT A NEW ONE?
If so, let Membership know so we can update your address on the various email lists. You can send any updates to Membership at: ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com.

www. cowtownvettes.org

http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/
http://www.cowtownvettes.org/
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/

